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December 5 - December 9

Classes should be designed for any

grade or grade span within TK-8th.  

The class schedule is flexible and can

be designed with any duration and

frequency that fits your schedule. 

All instructors will be paid $40 per

hour. 

We are looking for amazing enrichment

opportunities for our students in grades

TK-8 in the new year! All Classified and

Certificated staff are encouraged to

submit a proposal here. This is a great

opportunity to offer something that brings

you joy and will enhance the lives of our

students. 

Please contact Expanded Learning

Program Manager Alana De Mars with any

questions. 

Here are just a few of the ideas for classes: 
Robotics, art, cooking, theater, coding,

school of rock, glee club, dance or

movement, sports and games, martial arts,

study hall, math office hours, scarf

juggling, the sky's the limit.

 Meet Amie Carter
New Superintendent of Schools

Expanded Learning
Opportunities! 

Dr. Amie Carter will serve as Sonoma
County’s next superintendent of
schools, capturing nearly three-fourths
of the votes cast in the race as of
Tuesday afternoon. She’ll succeed
current Sonoma County Superintendent
of Schools Steven Herrington, who is
retiring at the end of the year. 

You can read more about Dr. Carter in
SCOE's news release about the election.
She was also featured in a recent The
Press Democrat article, available to view
here. 

https://forms.gle/mq4LWNo1o9JZs2WCA
mailto:alana_demars@crpusd.org
https://www.scoe.org/pub/htdocs/news-archive.html?news_id=1475
https://www.pressdemocrat.com/article/news/amie-carter-becomes-first-openly-lgbtq-sonoma-county-superintendent-of-scho/
https://scoe.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0d8420425103e800134497fa6&id=bd3a5646bb&e=0cb7a98daa










A group of second graders from
UELF, received a special

citizenship award directly from
Superintendent, Mayra Perez.

Mrs. Barksdale's and Mrs.
McAllister's students showed

respect, flexibility, and kindness
in the midst of major

disappointment.  As they sat in
the LBC theater, the audience

was notified the show was
cancelled.  Most schools reacted

with booing, but these second
graders displayed the most

amazing citizenship. Kindness
matters. Thank you to these
students and teachers that

represented our district well!


